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Subject: Re: Awesome Pedicab at LA Fleet Week DTSP Welcome Party
From: Lorena Parker <lIparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Date: 08/24/2017 03:03 PM

To: Ryan Ferguson <ryan.ferguson@lacity.org>, "Baker, Arley"
<ABaker@portla.org>, Jonathan Williams <jwilliams@labattleship.com>
CC: Jacob Haik <jacob.haik@lacity.org>

Hello all,

| want to confirm that we will be hiring four pedicabs for our LA Fleet Week
Welcome party.

This might be a great thing to add to the LA Waterfront boardwalk during LA
Fleet Week. | just called them and they are available. Let me know if you are
interested and | can arrange if you want.

Best regards,

Lorena Parker

Executive Director

San Pedro Property Owners' Alliance
San Pedro Historic Waterfront
Business Improvement District

390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731
T310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com

On Thu, Aug 24, 2017 at 2:40 PM, Ryan Ferguson <ryan.ferguson@lIacity.org>
wrote:
Good Afternoon Lorena,

| hope your week is going well.

Councilman Buscaino asked me to reach out to you regarding having Awesome
Pedicab participate in the welcoming festivities for Fleet Week. This company
was present at CicLAvia (mostly in Wilmington), and was a huge hit with
attendees. At your earliest convenience could you please reach out to them at
310.697.94947

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Ryan Ferguson | San Pedro Field Deputy
Councilman Joe Buscaino
Council District 15 | City of Los Angeles | 310.732.4515
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